

Important notices

- Dates will be added as and when we are able to.
- Weekly newsletters will continue to come out every Friday.

ParentMail
communications will
continue.

Confirmed dates:

- 7th May—INSET DAY
- 8th May—BANK
 HOLIDAY
- 25th-29th May—HALF TERM
- I7th—July—Last day of school—FINISH AT I:30pm
- 20th July—INSET day, school will be closed



Upland Primary School Newsletter



Week 25: 20th March 2020

Unprecedented times

To all our Upland Parents & Carers. The school newsletter is generally used to communicate the lighter side of school life and details of all the fun,



upcoming events and activities. Well... times have changed in recent weeks and will remain changed for the foreseeable future.

However, we have absolutely no desire to turn the school newsletter into a solely serious news source. Important updates will continue to come via ParentMail and the newsletter will continue to come out weekly, even while the school is closed and will be filled with relevant updates concerning work on Google Classrooms, news from The Upland Book Club etc.

Let's keep spirits high during this unusual period of time. We will fill the newsletter with as much fun news as we can as well as including any important updates.

Let us know via the school admin email address if you find fun & interesting things to do over the isolation period and we will include them on the newsletter as a way to share ideas and inspire some creative thinking!

For now, all of us at Upland wish all of our children and parents/carers the very

dren and parents/carers the very best of health. Please remain safe and sensible during this time and we will see you all and have life back to normal before you know it... fingers crossed!

All the very best

Upland Team





Google Classrooms

Google Classrooms has been setup to allow children to access learning resources from home. Every



child in the school has been issued with a login and a password. If you are experiencing any difficulty accessing Google Classrooms then please contact the school. The office will be open as usual and will be able to assist you.



Edition #3 of The Upland Book Club newsletter is out today. Difficult as it may be to get your hands on these books, there are still digital versions for download if your child has an e-reader and libraries and bookshops MAY be open. But do remember, these kinds of times can be used as opportunities to get cosy indoors and enjoy any good book!

Social media

Do remember to be vigilante over this period of time. It is going to be difficult but do try to limit your child's time online and on social media plat-

forms and always be sure of what they are logging onto.



Everyone!

Well done to everyone who was able to attend!

